
From: Michal Roucek [mailto:Michal.Roucek@ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 20 April 2017 2:15 PM 
To: 'Sophie Ismail'; Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: 'Ruchi Bhatt'; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2015/2 - Family Friendly Work Arrangements - ACTU material [ABLAW-

ImanageDocs.FID157838] 

 
Dear Associate 

 

Our clients do not oppose the ACTU’s request for additional time, but request that the 

employer parties receive an equivalent extension of time for the filing and serving of 

evidence in this matter. 

 

We observe this may have an attendant effect on the dates for the filing and serving of 

reply evidence and the directions hearing. These dates are currently listed for 15 and 25 

September 2017 respectively. Our clients would therefore request that directions hearing 

be carried out late in the week of 25 September 2017. 

 

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Michal Roucek on 

(02) 9458 7018. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Michal Roucek 
Senior Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060  
Dir: +612 9458 7018 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0407 196 970  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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